
 

               DOT Headquarters Garage Safety Announcement 

BULLETIN #:  TSB-2025-07   February 2025 

SUBJECT:  DOT Headquarters Garage Safety Bulletin 

PURPOSE:  This bulletin communicates important DOT headquarters garage safety 
information.  

INFORMATION: 

All patrons using the DOT HQs parking garage are to safely operate their vehicles by: 

• Following the posted speed limit in the garage of 5 miles per hour and ensuring all stop 
signs are given a full stop. 

• Following all markings in the garage, to include posted traffic signs, traffic lanes, speed 
limits, and patterns. 

• Drive in a careful and safe manner and park only in authorized spaces. 
• Pull all the way into tandem spaces to allow for two vehicles to park.  
• Complying with signals and directions of security officers, parking attendants, or other 

authorized individuals. 
• When navigating the vehicle barrier system to enter and exit the garage, drivers must pay 

close attention to the traffic lights, and please do not tailgate the vehicle in front of you.  
Only one vehicle per lane will be allowed to enter or exit and must complete its route 
through the barriers before another vehicle will be allowed to enter or exit. Please keep at 
least two car lengths from the barrier, until the vehicle in front of you has exited through 
the last traffic arm and the arm has dropped back down.   

Failure to comply with the governing rules of the garage may result in ticketing or revocation of 
parking privileges.  If needed, Federal Protective Service (FPS) will monitor the garage for safe 
driving practices and issue moving violations when appropriate. 

EXPIRATION DATE:  This bulletin will remain in effect until cancelled. 

CONTACT:  If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact the Parking and 
Transit Benefit Office at (202) 366-1398 or Parking.TransitOffice@dot.gov. 
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